MAG

Property
Development
Departrnent

Ref: ILT-R2-477 Date: 06 August 2009

M/s M.A.G. International LL.C

P O Box 120960

Dubai, United Arab Emirates

Tel.: 04-2677676 Fax: 04-267776

Attn: Mr Mohammed Al Zohlof (Executive Manager)

Project: MAG 214 Tower on Plot# JLT-R2 at Jumeirah Lakes Towers, Dubai
Dear Sir,

We take this opportunity to express our appreciation of your achievement in completing the
MEP works for the MAG214 Tower Project to our satisfaction.

We acknowledge vour sincere devotion in implementing the Quality Control Procedures in
order to achieve such good quality results on one of our landmark Tower in the city of Dubai.

Furthermore, the implementation of the necessary HSE Procedure and yowr ecuntinunts
directives to concerned staffs had a significamt impact in having a safe working environmem at
the project site.

We are also aware of your contributions in the planning and the preparation of the program of
work to continuously adapt to the Main Contractor’s master programme in supporting with the
necessary resources for work execution and your involvement in analyzing and finding suitable
solutions for the problems encountered during the design and construction of the project which
added value to the project.

We acknowledge your professional and cooperative approach during the defect liability period
which was reflected in the fast response of your qualified maintenance team and also in
concluding of the tenant maintenance requests to the satisfaction of the tenants.

We appreciate the efforts and devotion you have shown in completing the project and we will
not hesitate in having another business relationship with you.

We wish the best in your future endeavours.

Dr Basheer Khan
Projects Development Manager

M.A.G. International electromechanical works



